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Launched in 2015 Children’s Mental Health Week exists to empower, equip and give a voice 

to every child in the UK and this year’s theme is ‘My Voice Matters.’  

1 in 6 children now have a diagnosable mental health condition. By taking part in Children’s Mental Health Week we 
can help ensure that children and young people across the UK feel listened to and know that they’re not alone.  

Look out for news in the newsletters about what St George’s School will be getting up to during this week 
and how you can support your child/ren’s mental health at home.  

Did you know?   

In the average primary school class, at least two children have 
suffered abuse or neglect which is why the NSPCC have developed 
the ‘Speak out. Stay safe’ programme which empowers staff to 
tackle difficult topics with their pupils and helps children 
understand:  

- Abuse in all its forms and the signs of abuse  

- Abuse is never a child’s fault  

- Sources of help available to them, including Childline  

  

During the week the whole school will take part in an assembly and workshops by the NSPCC to reinforce 

and explore some of the themes in more detail.   
As a result, the children will be able to identify safe adults they can speak to if they 

are worried about themselves or a friend.  They understand that by speaking up, they 

can get the help they need and are aware of the NSPCC ChildLine phone number as 

an extra source of support.  
For more information about the programme and how you can reinforce these messages at home, please visit:   

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/working-with-schools/   

 
 

St George’s Safeguarding Team 
 
Our Safeguarding Team is available to any student, parent or school staff member to discuss and report 
any safeguarding concerns.  
 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Jill Farndale   
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Hayley Shears 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Kelly McCall 
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Prevent is a government strategy designed to stop people becoming terrorists or 
supporting terrorist or extremist causes.  
The Prevent Strategy covers all types of terrorism and extremism, including the 
extreme far-right wing and extreme Islamist groups.  

From July 2015 all schools have a duty to safeguard children from radicalisation and extremism. This means we have 
a responsibility to protect children from extremism and violent views the same way we protect them from drugs or 
gang violence.  

 
The Prevent strategy is not just about discussing extremism itself, which may not be appropriate for younger 
children. It is also about teaching children the British Values: the Rule of Law, Democracy, Individual Liberty, 
Tolerance and Mutual respect.  
We do many age appropriate things in school to help students become positive, happy members of society, which 

also contributes to the Prevent Strategy. For more information visit the safeguarding page on our website.  
 

Useful Safeguarding Acronyms and Vocabulary  
DSL: Designated Safeguarding Lead  

MASH: Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub  
CP: Child Protection  
CiN: Child in Need  

CEOP: Child Exploitation and On-Line Protection Centre  
KCSIE: Keeping Children Safe in Education  

PREVENT: Part of the Government’s Counter-Terrorism Strategy to stop people being drawn in to 
extremism 

 CAMHs: Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services 
SEND: Special Educational Needs & Disabilities 

 
 

 
Shout If you need someone to anonymously talk to, 
Shout can be there for you. You can text ‘Shout’ for 
free to 85257 at any time of the day or night for 
support. Your messages are confidential and can be a 
great source of support during challenging times, 
especially in the middle of the night. In support of 
the Shout service and other mental health charities, 
footballer Harry Kane is helping to normalise 
conversations around mental health, promote 
positive habits that support mental wellbeing and 
tackle the stigma surrounding the subject. Harry will 
use his position to encourage others to look after 
their mental health, be their best and know that it is 
ok to ask for help. 
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In February we hold our Safer Internet Day in school.  With children using more and more technology 

this is a really useful way for us to raise the profile of how amazing the internet is but also teaching the 
children how to use it safely and responsibly.  The resources above and below are useful links for 

parents and carers.   

Contact Details  
Are your contact details up to date? 
Do we have more than one 
emergency contact?  
 
If you change your home phone, 
address, email, or mobile number, 
please let the school know, so that 
we have the most up-to-date 
contact details.  
 
Safeguarding concerns can present 
themselves when we are unable to 
get hold of a parent or carer, 
especially during an emergency. 



 


